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25 March, 2013 
 

Dear Member, 
 

Evening Meeting at Addleshaw Goddard on 29 April 2013 at 6.00 pm 

 
The CLA will be holding an evening meeting on Monday 29 April 2013 at the offices of Addleshaw 
Goddard, Milton Gate, 60 Chiswell Street, London EC1Y 4AG. Registration for the event will start at 
6pm followed by the lecture at 6:15pm. 

 
Charles Hollander QC, Nicholas Fox and Paolo Palmigiano have kindly agreed to speak on the 
following subject:  

"Series on Procedural Rights – Part I 

Privilege: Its scope under English and Community Law" 

 

Charles Hollander QC is a member of Brick Court Chambers.  The core of his practice has always 
been in commercial litigation, whether in the Commercial Court, Chancery Division or in arbitrations 
and he has extensive expertise in sports law, and other media-related work. He is increasingly used as 
an advocate in major EU matters, particularly in the High Court, in competition and freedom of 
establishment cases and also has expertise in professional negligence. 
 
Nicholas Fox is a solicitor and patent attorney at Simmons and Simmons.  He specialises in 
intellectual property law with a focus on electronics, telecoms and software patent litigation. He acts 
both as a lawyer and as a patent attorney for clients in the English Courts and the European Patent 
Office. 
 
Paolo Palmigiano is the Head of Competition Law at Lloyds Banking Group in London. 
He has dealt with several cases in front of the Competition Appeal Tribunal and of the Competition 
Commission.  He is also the chairman of the European in-house competition lawyers’ association and 
a non-governmental advisor to the OFT as well as a member of the CBI competition panel and of the 
Competition Appeal Tribunal’s users’ group.  
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The meeting will be followed by drinks and canapés. There is no additional charge for members.  
There will be a charge for non-members:  £50, or £35 (full time academic/public sector employees), or 
£10 (students, trainees,  pupil  barristers). Registrations  should  be  completed  and  (where  
applicable)  paid  online  at www.competitionlawassociation.org.uk. One CPD point will be available. 

 

 
On-line registration will close on Friday 26

th
 April.  Tickets will not be issued for this event.  

 
 
With Kind Regards, 

 

Sharon Horwitz 
Secretary 
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